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Vacancy: ANZIAM Secretary

The ANZIAM Secretary, Dr Bill Summerfield, will stand down at the end of the
present session (that is, at the conclusion of the 33rd General Meeting) after
serving 24 years in the position. This means ANZIAM will require that another
member be nominated to be Secretary by that time, to take over for the next
session which commences during ANZIAM 2008. The venue for the conference is
the Blue Mountain township of Katoomba, NSW, over 3-7 February 2008.

Consequently, ANZIAM seeks expressions of interest from members who are inter-
ested in acting as Secretary. Ideally the new occupant will stay in the position for
several years. Interested members should, in the first instance, contact Peter Tay-
lor, Chair, ANZIAM (P.Taylor@ms.unimelb.edu.au). Bill is preparing a statement
of duties, and will happily provide advice about the requirements of the position
(Bill.Summerfield@newcastle.edu.au).

AustMS Accreditation

The secretary has announced the accreditation of:

o Associate Professor Timothy R. Marchant of the University of Wollongong
as an Accredited Fellow (FAustMS).



